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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Federal Election Commission 

Attention:  Brandis L. Zehr 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

Re:  Identification Number:  C00399063 

     July Monthly Report (6/1/05-6/30/05) 

 

Dear Ms. Zehr: 

 

In response to your letter dated March 22, 2006, we have taken corrective action.  We requested and have received a 

$2,900 refund on April 12, 2006, from the Committee where we exceeded the limits for a non-multicandidate political 

committee.  The corrective action will be reflected in our next monthly FEC electronic filing. 

 

We apologize for the error.  We were not aware of the non-multicandidate political committee limits and assure you we 

will not repeat this mistake in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erskine E. Cade 

PAC Treasurer 


